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I live on  R125 Rolestown, It’s noisy  for us as it is with planes flying  over our home sometimes they are so
low it shakes the the house windows. We shouldn’t have to put up with it 24/7.  And also the pollution it must
be causing to the environment needs to be taken into consideration.

Your faithful

Sylvia Maxwell
Telephone No  




